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                Friday 10th December 2021 
         Fun Christmas Friday at school 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
SVPA is supporting a Christmas fair for each keystage during the school day, led by the 
teachers and a limited number of volunteers. There will be plenty of fun for the children: 
Craft activities, Raffle, Santa’s visit, Biscuit decoration, Waffles … 
On this date, the hall will be dedicated to our Fair and all children will be asked to bring 
a packed lunch. The Fair is coming soon and the fun can already begin! 
 
Christmas Decorations 
Every year we decorate the school with your children's colourful Christmas themed art 
work. This year we would like to introduce paper star window decorations. 
All children will be provided with instructions and pre-cut kite papers (please see 
attached) to create (at home) lovely colourful stars. These need to be returned by 
Wednesday 8th of December so they can be displayed in the Hall. 
 
The Christmas Sack Raffle 
How it works  - As we did last year, we kindly ask every child to bring to their class a 
wrapped “ Family Christmas item” which will help create their class sack. Items can be 
anything that you think would make a nice Christmas gift for the kids or for their family.  
It could be a non-perishable Christmas treat (no alcohol and no nuts), a packaged new 
toy, a Christmas decoration or objects, a small voucher… 
Each Class has a bag in which the children are depositing the items. Tickets will be sold 
per class so that each child gets a chance to win one of the two class sacks.  
 
Raffle Tickets for the Christmas Sack  
20 tickets have been attached (each ticket is £1). Buy as many tickets as you want and 
return one half of the tickets sold.  
REMEMBER to put you CHILD’S name and YEAR on the back of EACH TICKET and 
return the tickets and ££ in an envelope to the school office by Wednesday 8th December. 
(Please label the year on the envelope – and if you have several year groups it would be 
most helpful if each year group is in a separately labelled envelope) 
Two different winners per class will be drawn at the Fair by Miss Coleman.  
The best of luck! 
 
Thank you all, 
Shana Toevs, Eva Hais, Julie Nouailhetas 
Co-Chairs 

http://www.svpa.org.uk/

